
CHILD PROTECTION RELEASE  

 

Little Stars Preschool and Development Center strives to en-
sure the safety and well-being of children in our care. We firmly 
believe it to be in the best interest of a child to protect them 
from anyone who appears to be under the influence of drugs or 
alcohol, or who is incapacitated in any way.  

 

 

 

In this regard, should anyone attempt to pick up a child for the purpose of transporting 
them home, and the person is judged to be under the influence of drugs or alcohol or 
otherwise incapacitated, our staff will refuse care of that child to that person. Staff will 
initially call a parent or guardian and request assistance or instructions as to the next 
steps to be taken.  

 

If a parent or guardian cannot be reached, staff will contact the local police and request 
assistance with the situation. Remember that the ultimate goal is to protect the child 
and ensure his/her safety in getting home. The child will not be released to anyone in-
capacitated. 

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________date_______________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________date______________ 


